
©2024 Dynanamic Chiropractic™ All Rights Reserved

NEWS / PROFESSION

Correction
Editorial Staff

Regarding "Healing the Division of the Vision," a two part article (DC, Sept. 8, Oct. 6) by Neal
Stern, BS, DC, and Dean Black, PhD: Dr. Stern was identified as also holding an MD degree, which
is erroneous. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused him.
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